
 
 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 6TH, 2015 
 

NOTICE OF RECOMMENDATION FOR AWARD 
 

 
The Port of Tucson hereby issues formal notice to respondents to Invitation for Bid – Port of 
Tucson, Earthwork; that the following listed respondent will be recommended for award as 
indicated below.   
 
RECOMMENDED: 

 

Borderland Construction Company, Inc.  $         635,543.00 
 
OTHER FINAL-LISTED FIRMS: 
 

Respondents Total Bid 

KE&G Construction, Inc.  $          685,564.00 

The Ashton Company, Inc.  $          849,342.00 

Southern Arizona Paving & Construction, Co.  $          856,727.00 

 

The following respondent 
was deemed non-responsive Total Bid 

 
Requirements not Satisfied 

KE&G Construction, Inc. $  471,900.00 Railway-related construction experience 

  Railway-related construction references 

   
   

 
 
 

 

/s/ Eli Peart       Date: August 6, 2015    

Eli Peart 
<Contracts / Commodities Officer 
 


